
 

 

Hau Ariki Marae 
P.O. Box 165 
Martinborough 
 
Chair Maori Standing Committee 
South Wairarapa District Council 
PO Box 
Martinborough 
 
19 December 2013 
 
Tena koe e Te Tiamana 
 
Nga mihi nui i runga i nga ahuatanga o te wa. 
 
Hau Ariki Marae wishes to advise that Clifford John (Johnny) Shaw will replace 
Gray Carter as one of its two representatives on the Maori Standing Committee.  
Trevor Hawkins will remain a representative for Hau Ariki on the Maori Standing 
Committee as well.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Kevin Haunui 
Secretary/Treasurer Hau Ariki Marae Trustees. 
 
 
 


